
1

Lee, Chris

From: Zelazny, Dana
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 11:36 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: Juvinelle Detention facility

For 220878. 
 
Dana J. Zelazny 
Deputy City Clerk 
414-286-2362 
 

From: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 9:00 AM 
To: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Juvinelle Detention facility 
 
Letters for the Common Council.  
 
 

From: Ray, Cherie  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 10:09 AM 
To: Williamson2, Latasha <Latasha.Williamson2@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Juvinelle Detention facility 
 
Hi Latasha, 
 
Here is another one. See below. 
 
Cherie Ray 
 

From: Fred W. <cpa3@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2022 2:22 PM 
To: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Juvinelle Detention facility 
 

Hello,  
 
I am a resident of aldermanic district 9. I support the new facility. However we need to have programs in there 
to help the kids in there build skills. We should work with the factories in the area and offer internships and 
apprenticeships. Otherwise we are just holding them and when they get out they will still not have any 
opportunities. We need skilled electricians, Plumbers, HVAC, and other hands on work. We could even try 
having a nursing program as that is another job in high demand with high pay. These kids need to see a light at 
the end of the tunnel and not just a bottomless pit. We need mentors to help guide them. The right staff that 
won't abuse them. We need some where to teach them another way. 
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Anyways I could keep going on but as a resident in Milwaukee I know we need this facility. I also know a lot of 
people won't support it because there never is a good place for any type of dention facility as no one want's it 
in "Their Backyard". But they are needed.  
 
Fred Wahlen 
9174 N 70th st, 
Milwaukee 
 


